
	
 
Hello  
 
We’d like to say a huge thank you to everyone for supporting our first term on the FAPS 
committee. It’s been a fun and enjoyable experience, and we feel with each event we 
are gradually making our way along that long learning curve!!  
 
This half term we have raised funds from the Bags of Support collection, the Children’s 
Christmas Film Night, Lucky Dip and the Christmas Hamper raffle. Not forgetting the 
regular ‘Cake and Juice’ after football each Thursday, which has been going really well 
and thanks to all of you who have provided cakes and helped with ‘selling’ them too.  
 
We’d like to thank Emily Harrison (Hughie’s Mum) for providing the fantastic lucky dip 
this year, we’ve had some wonderful feedback on how great the prizes were! Also a big 
(and rather belated!) thank you to the Harrison’s who gave a generous donation to 
FAPS from a fundraising event they held over the summer holidays.  
 
We have had some parents come forward with some brilliant ideas for fundraising, that 
we will put in to practice in the Spring and Summer terms. Details to follow……. 
 
We have one more event to go for this year, which is the fabulous and magical Voice of 
Christmas Concert, taking place on Thursday 22nd December at St Andrew’s Church in 
Steyning. Please do let a member of the FAPS team know if you would like a ticket as it 
will be great to see you there! 
 
One last huge thank you to all who have got involved and helped out this term, we really 
couldn’t do it without you!! 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas time and we’ll see you in the New Year!! 
 
Anna, Ruth & Jo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
anna.finchie81@yahoo.co.uk 
rutheo26@hotmail.com 
joannaherbert29@yahoo.co.uk 
 


